Mike Jahn

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Good Afternoon,

LaRue, Sam <Sam.LaRue@anadarko.com>

Friday, May 24, 2019 1:13 PM

Gintautas - DNR, Peter; 'jmaxey@weldgov.com’; ‘Roy Rudisill’

Rowley, Taylor; Dinkel, Mike; Schneider, Paul; Riemer, Joseph; Chase, Charles; Hamilton, Gregory;
Mickelson, Erik; Terry, Chad [LT Environmental]; Hamlin, Phil; Knowles, Elizabeth; Johnson, Kaylie
[Redline Services]; Bugarin, Eve [Tasman Geosciences L]; Mike Jahn; Robert (Bob) Cornez; Eric Siegel
State Reportable Release - Drilling Fluid Management Facility

We had an unauthorized dump of oil based drilling mud (OBM) at the Kerr-McGee Drilling Fluid Management Facility #1.
Total volume dumped at the location is approximately 1 barrel. Efforts to recover OBM and remediate the site are
underway. An initial Form 19 Release Report will be submitted today. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Name — Drilling Fluid Management Facility

Facility ID — 149021

Legal - NESW 34-T3N-66W

Sam LaRue | Staff Environmental Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation | 501 N. Division Blvd. | Platteville, CO 80651

Direct: 970-515-1238



